
Wishing you all the best for 2025-26 from the whole team at 
The Reading Agency. 

Attached with your order confirmation email: 
Reading Ahead Programme Guidance for Coordinators 2025-26
This offers supporting information for organisations running the Reading Ahead programme. 

We evaluate Reading Ahead on an annual basis and need your support with this. The
evaluation allows us to ensure the programme is meeting your needs and achieving real
impact for participants. 

When your participants have completed Reading Ahead, please download the organisation
evaluation form and participant form from the Resources page on the website, or email
readingahead@readingagency.org.uk for the online survey links. 

All prison completers are eligible for a free dictionary. To qualify for this, prison
coordinators before these can be
dispatched. For more information, please contact kelly.baker@readingagency.org.uk 

Thank you for purchasing your Reading Ahead print pack! We hope this will support your
work with new readers and provide access to books and reading. Reading Ahead 2025-
26 will run from 4 July 2025 until 3 July 2026. The programme can be delivered at any
time that suits you best.
 
Additional Documents 

Welcome to Reading Ahead 2025-26
Participant Sign-Up Form 2025-26 

PRISON COMPLETERS: DICTIONARIES

must return a completed evaluation survey

Evaluation and feedback 

Case Studies and Press and Media Opportunities

Welcome to Reading Ahead 2025-26 

 You will find the following two documents included with your print pack order: 

The Reading Agency is always keen to spotlight the organisations and individuals who
deliver our programmes. We welcome the opportunity to share the impact of your best
practice on our website or through our social media channels. If you would like to do so,
please contact kelly.baker@readingagency.org.uk for further information.


